
 

 

 

STATION REPS OF THE QUARTER – 2nd QUARTER 2024 
 

Congratulations to Corey Cross & Jorge Veloz  
Station Representatives of the Quarter  

2nd Quarter 2024 
 

This award is given to Station Reps who by nomination of Members, and selection by 
the Local Executive Board, have gone above and beyond their normal duties, and 

exemplified the dedication that is truly worthy of recognition. 
 

  Corey Cross & D6 Rep Tyler Cluff                                              Jorge Veloz & D7 Rep James Barrett 

 
 

Rep of the Quarter Questionnaire 
 

What station are you in, position, and how long have you been with the Company? 
Corey: Phoenix Ops Agent for 14 years.                              Jorge: RNO Ramp Agent for 2.5 years. 
 

Tell us some of your interests and hobbies. 
Corey: I love hunting & fishing.                                         Jorge: I like to hike, fish, and play the guitar. 

I also own/coach a youth wrestling club and  
enjoy teaching kids the fundamentals of the sport. 
 

What do you like most about being an elected Station Rep? 
Corey: The ability to directly be an advocate for and support fellow agents, ensuring fair treatment and 
working conditions by actively engaging with management to address concerns and workplace issues.  
 

Jorge: The thing I like the most is having the privilege to help my coworkers with their problems and help 
them work them out. 

 
What would you tell others who may be interested in running for Station Rep? 
Corey: Keep the C.B.A. in your back pocket. Study it! Know it! Don’t be afraid to approach leaders or 
supervisors to address issues, and make sure they uphold the contract.  

 
Jorge: There’s no time like the present. Whether you run for rep, join as an alternate, or volunteer for 
the Safety Committee at your station, there’s always an opportunity to contribute and support the 
membership.   


